
 

 

 

UPDATE From the Thompson’s 

Greetings from Utah and Wyoming! 

  We wanted to send you a few pictures to remind 

you of what we look like, since it has been several 

months since we have written.  We apologize. 

 IT’S TIME TO SAY GOOD BYE TO ELIM HOUSE 

  After 19 years of living… and serving here, we 

have sold Elim House, and are relocating to 

LaGrange, Wyoming (again), where I (Ron) am 

teaching or assisting in 4 or 5 classes each 

semester at Frontier School of the Bible.  I am also 

the Missions Director at the request of the FSB 

leadership.  I continue in my role as Assistant 

Director at Tentmakers as well.  Wanda is enjoying 

serving again in the TBM Home Office and is 

helping me with one class each semester. 

  We are looking forward to what God has for us in 

this new chapter of our life and ministry. 

50 YEARS, AND COUNTING! 

  Last year we marked 50 years as missionaries, 

and next month we celebrate 50 years of marriage!  

We can hardly believe a half century has passed so 

quickly!  We will celebrate with a simple Open 

House here at Elim House, where the focus will be 

on God’s goodness and faithfulness.  If you are in 

the area, please stop by on Saturday, October 23 

between 11 and 4, and share a piece of cake, a 

good cup of coffee, and a story or two.  Our 

anniversary is actually October 30, but we are 

moving that day! 

  We do not want presents, or even cards, but we 

would love it if you would take a minute or two that 

day and thank God with us for His faithfulness and 

goodness in allowing us to serve Him TOGETHER 

these past 50 years. 

  Thank you for sharing this journey with us through 

prayer, financial support, personal visits as well as 

emails and cards of encouragement.  We are so 

blessed to have you in our lives! 

 

Love in Christ, 

Ron & Wanda 

NEW ADDRESS: P.O. BOX 163, LaGrange, Wy. 82221 

 


